UKMT - Junior Mathematical Challenge

This year at Abbot’s Lea School, we are looking into taking part in the UKMT Junior Mathematical Challenge (JMC) for the first time! We are really excited as we have some incredible mathematicians in our school.
This year’s JMC cannot be sat at school premises due to recent government announcements. Therefore UKMT is providing an online JMC this year. We have 10 available places for any students (year 8 or below) who loves maths and problem solving. Please let you class staff know if you are interested in taking part.
The Challenge will be live 22 June - 3 July. The Challenge can be taken on all devices; smartphones, laptop, iPad, PC etc. We will provide you with more details on how to log in closer to the time of the challenge. You will be allowed 60 (continuous) minutes to complete the challenge. After the hour has expired you will be unable to continue, amend answers, or log back in.
There is the opportunity for you to take a practice Challenge which will allow you to see how it works and get a feel for the online system. If you wish to do this please click here (https://challenges.ukmt.org.uk/index.php?action=user_competitions). You do not need to log in to sit the practice Challenge.
There are also some past papers and answers from recent years for you to practise on. Please follow the link below:
[bookmark: _GoBack]https://www.ukmt.org.uk/competitions/solo/junior-mathematical-challenge/archive


